St Joseph’s

Catholic Primary School

LearN To Love /
Love To LEARN

Dear Parents

At particular times through the year the children need to leave the school site to attend athletics practices,
church practices etc.

Where there are more specific class trips like Paeroa Athletics, a special class newsletter will be circulated so
that we know we have your approval to have your child off site.

Also included below is permission for your child/chn to have their photos appearing in our newsletter,
booklets, newspapers and our website.

Please can you complete the slip below and return it to the school along with your enrolment forms.

Thanking you

Kristine Osburn

Family Name: (please print)

I give my permission for my child/chn to leave the school grounds to participate in simple school related
activities.

Yes/No

I give permission for my child/chn to appear in photographs that relate to school activities on the school
website and other school publications.

Yes/No

Signed



